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Dear New Parents and Carers,  
 

CTS INTRODUCTION VIDEO 
 
As the summer term is coming to a close, we are aware that most year 6 children would be 
preparing for transition to their new school. Sadly, this year we will not have the opportunity to 
invite our new students into school but we are pleased to be able to share this video presentation* 
to introduce some of our key staff who will help them through their transition. We would be grateful 
if you could share this video with your child and at the end of the presentation there is an 
opportunity for our new students to ask any questions. We would welcome their feedback and hope 
to be able to answer some of their queries in later correspondence.  The link to the feedback/query 
form can be found here*.  
 
In previous years, new students would receive a booklet on transition day advising them and their 
parents of some useful information particularly around uniform, school standards and expectations. 
We have made this booklet available online here*.  We will be providing further transition activity 
for students and next week we will be writing to you with all of these details. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any particular queries, please do get in touch on 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Angela Reynolds 
Principal 
 
 
 
*Please note: Links are disabled for online copies of correspondence. Please contact the school if you would 
like a copy of the relevant link. 
 
 

mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org

